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Reply-To: noreply@pps.net
To: slovett1@pps.net

A Message from Principal Pam:

Are you curious about your child’s progress? Would you like an opportunity to share information with your
child’s teacher that would help him/her to engage and support your child in class? Then please attend.....

Parent Teacher Conferences: Monday, November 25 and Tuesday, November 26

Safety at Llewellyn

There is a great deal of traffic on 14th Ave, in front of the school during drop off and pick up. For the safety of all

students, their families, and many pets, please consider driving south only. Additionally, there is a plenty of
parking at Wilhelm’s lot just south of Llewellyn. Parents are encouraged to park there and walk back to alleviate
congestion in front of the school.

Dear Families;

With the holidays fast approaching, we are reminded of holiday themes that focus on thankfulness and thinking of others.
Whatever the specific holiday or celebration in which we may participate, many of us will spend time reflecting on life’s
bounties and counting our blessings. Here, at Llewellyn we truly have many reasons to be thankful.

First of all, for our Teachers and Support Staff.

At Llewellyn you'll find passionate teachers and support staff who are creative, knowledgeable, and thoughtful people
working tirelessly to provide lessons that engage and challenge students all day every day and support their success in
countless ways. It is easy to see that our teachers truly care about our students and the community in which they work.

Let’s not forget the reason we are all here, our Students.

Llewellyn has some of the most remarkable students in the city. They eagerly come to school, excited to learn each day.
They impress us all with their abilities, talents, and humanity.

Last, but not least, our Community.

Llewellyn is also very blessed to have parent volunteers who work behind the scenes helping in so many different ways:
in the classroom, the cafeteria and playground, and the library. Still other community volunteers participate in the PTA
and/or the Llewellyn Foundation, just to mention a few. However, as amazing as our teachers, staff and students are, we
would not be able to be as effective without your strong community support.
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Winston Churchill once said, “We make a living by what we get; we make a life by what we give.” As an educator, |
continuously strive to make a difference. While this means a great deal of hard work, in all honesty, | feel | often reap
more than | sow. Llewellyn is an amazing place to work and | am thankful that | have been given the opportunity to be a
part of its community!

Happy Thanksgiving!

Pam Gwynn

From the Office:

We hope you will enjoy this month’s issue of the Star Flier:

The deadline to submit articles for December’s issue is Monday, December 16th. we hope you will encourage your
students to contribute something. As always, please contact Mark in the office if you have any questions!

The Lost & Found is OVERFLOWING!!! Lost & Found will be emptied on Tuesday, November 26 around 7:00PM and
any unlabeled items will be donated! Please stop by on your way to your conference and have a look.

From the Counselor:

Hello Llewellyn families,

As we are gearing up and getting ready for Winter Break, we wanted to give you the opportunity to help support some of
our Llewellyn community needing a little extra help this holiday season. We are getting some holiday meals together to
hand out before the Winter Break and are in need of some items. Please see the list below and consider donating these

items. We can also accept cash or check donations to be used to help purchase the items that were not donated. Checks
made payable to: Llewellyn Elementary School.

Please mark in the memo line: Holiday food drive
ITEMS NEEDED (20 food boxes):

40 - Instant Mashed Potatoes

40 - Instant Gravy

40 - Chicken Broth

80 - Canned Veggies (Green Beans, Corn, Mixed Veggies)
80 - Canned Fruit — (Peaches, Pineapple, Cocktail Mix)
40 - Corn Bread Mix

40 - Non-perishable dessert

40 - Pasta

40 - Pasta Sauce

80 — Soup (Canned or Boxes)

80 - Mac and Cheese

40 — Boxes of Instant Oatmeal

40 — Boxes of Granola/Fruit Bars
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40 — Canned/Pouched Meat (Tuna, Chicken or Turkey)

80 — Apple Sauces
If you have any questions please contact SarahRBrennan@gmail.com or Brittany Sill-Turner, bsill@pps.net

Thank you in advance for helping to make the holiday break a little brighter for our Liewellyn community!

Mark your calendars for January 24th and join us for a Grown Up Fancy Night Out to benefit the 5th grade overnight.
Make it a date night or mix and mingle with friends, and win some amazing prizes while you are there. Look for more
information on Konstella or contact nancy rohde@hotmail.com or Darciwalkerpsyd@gmail.com for details.

Day with the Cleveland High School Dance Team is coming up on December 14th for all Kindergarten through 8th
grade dancers! Deadline for a guaranteed participant t-shirt is December 2nd. See the attached for a Flier: Day with
Dance Team Flyer (1).pdf and Registration Packet: Day with Dance Team Registration.pdf Registration Packets are
also available in the Llewellyn office. You can also register online and bring payment day of at https:/forms.gle/
FNwNVks5FnHJ5cDt8 Email coach Ana with any questions (areiser42@gmail.com).

Important Dates:

November 25-26 Parent Teacher Conferences 8:00AM-8:00PM (NO SCHOOL)
November 27-29 NO SCHOOL - Thanksgiving Break

December 3 Wreath Delivery

PTA Meeting 7:00PM

December 9 K-2 Star Assembly 1:30PM
December 10 First Grade Concert 6:30PM
December 16 3-5 Star Assembly 1:30PM
December 20 Fall After School Classes End
December 21-January 5 NO SCHOOL — Winter Break
January 6 School Resumes

January 13 K-5 Star Assembly 1:30PM

January 14 PTA Meeting 7:00PM

January 20 NO SCHOOL — MLK, Jr. Holiday
January 24 PTA Fundraiser

January 27 NO SCHOOL - Teacher Planning Day
January 28 Second Grade Concert 6:30PM
January 31 Family Craft Night 5:30-7:30PM

Portland Public Schools would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact
Portland Public Schools directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and
confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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